From: "Alexey Porhunov" <aporh@eapo.org>

To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>

Date: Mon, Apr 5, 1999 3:20 PM
Subj ect: EAPO'sreply. C.SCIT 2431
Dear Mr. Wittig,

Eurasian patent office considers WIPO's SCIT Strategic Plan for the 21st century as very
useful and up to day project.

Our organization is planning active participation in working under this issue as soon as draft
outline will be agreed by SCIT Plenary.

However, we have the proposal for the current edition of the Draft Headings right now.
Regional offices, by our means, could be a coordinators to support WIPO's SCIT Strategic
Plan in treir own regions.

We will be grateful if next version of a draft outline contains that our proposal.

Sorry for delay and thank you for cooperation.

Sincerely yours, Kh.F. Fayazov.

Eurasian patent organization, Vice President.



